
MINUTES 
Veterans Action Committee 

February 9, 2015, 3:00 – 4:00 pm 
Sunset 

 
 

Attendees:  Barb Conner, Jeff Pardy, Tyler Pinson, Steve Schultz, Rob Shaffer, Nellie Stewart, David 

Thaemert, Whitney Witherspoon 
 

Absent:  Carl Thomas 

 

Updates 
 

1) Veteran web pages:  Marketing has reached out to Rob Shaffer to address the multiple veteran 
websites on oit.edu.  Currently, there are four individual pages and links through and to all of 
them.  Rob will read through all of the information to determine how to create one veteran 
webpage that links to all appropriate places. 
 

2) 



6) Yellow Ribbon event:  On a good note, there are no more scheduled yellow ribbon events, and 
we hope there aren’t any in the future.  There are fewer deployments and no longer big groups 
that return home that need this resource.  This event will more than likely become a local event. 
 

7) ACAD course progress:  Rob has edited the letter and Jeff has given it to President Maples for 
signature and approval to send to Congress. 
 

Written by: Nellie Stewart 

Next Meeting: Monday, March 2, 3:00 ʹ 4:00 pm, Sunset 
 


